ROTARY CLUB OF SPACE CENTER BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING

July 8, 1970

ATTENDEES: HARRY SMITH

> GENE LINDQUIST FRANK MORGAN DICK CHANDLER ROGER HOBART ROSE HAGER HARRY JENNINGS

MINUTES:

Discussed Honorary Members, to be reviewed next Board Meeting.

Voted on proposed members. Approved following:

Thomas H. McElhinney - Business - Accounting Service Lt. Col. Lavoy Lassiter - Military - Operations & Training Maj. C. O. Arrendell - Military Chaplain Benjamin W. Taylor - Shuttle Airline Operations Daniel W. Smith - Apartment Management G. Allen Heidbreder - Architect - General (O.K. if approved by Stap)

Moved and approved payment \$10.00 overrun to Roger Hobart on trip to convention.

Fund raising study to be performed by Club Events Committee, Frank Morgan to contact.

Lindquist to contact District Governor regarding member from Kemah.

For future discussion: Buddy Teams for attendance.

Next Board of Directors Meeting scheduled for July 2

Harry J. Jennings

Club Secretary